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Hello . I’m not a good speaker , and I’m not very good at giving my opinion . But saving our clean water is
extremely important! Is it not our responsibility to leave future generations, ( our children and grandchildren) a clean
and safe environment ? Yes there is money to be made for a handful of people. But over a period of 25 yrs snd
thousands of wells being drilled , there are bound to be accidents and  mistakes made . Once the water is
contaminated, it’s done for good . Those who benefit from the project won’t be around to clean up their mistakes , or
care about them ! It is up to our generation to respect what the earth has given to us , and not exploit it for monitory
gains !!! Please   say NO to SIO !! And YES to clean air and water . Let  future generations look up to us ,and 
respect our decisions . And say Thank you 




